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I got to know Fausto Fungaroli some years ago. 
At that time, he worked from time to time for the archive of transcriptions of musical 
sheets of the northern German state broadcasting company ‘NDR’. 
He checked, adjusted and corrected the numerous transcriptions for orchestra in a 
exceedingly brilliant way.  
 
Later on he became my personal assistant. 
Also in this position, Fausto Fungaroli was once again able to prove with great ease 
to be a extremely well prepared conscientiously and precise musician. 
 
I haven’t had the opportunity yet, to witness Fausto Fungaroli, as the musical director 
of Hamburgs youth orchestra.  
Still I have only heard positive things regarding the quality of his work so far.  
 
I can absolutely recommend Fausto Fungaroli, as a musical director and I wish him 
good luck for his future.  
 
Mr. Fungaroli has been a remarkably hard-working and loyal assistant for me. 
For which I am truly grateful. 
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